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Friday 2nd May 2025 
 

Year 4 trip to Belton House  – Tuesday 24th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

On Tuesday 24th June, Year 4 will be visiting the estate of Belton House. We hope to explore the 
gardens, the adventure playground, the parkland (which contains wild deer) and the maze.  We think 
this will be an enriching, enjoyable day for the children.  
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am and will aim to return by the end of the school day.   
 
Children should bring a packed lunch with them in a named carrier bag (no lunch boxes or fizzy drinks 
please), as these can then be thrown away to save carrying.  If your child is entitled to Free School 
Meals, and you would like the kitchen to provide a packed lunch, please leave a comment when paying 
online stating which sandwich filling your child would like – cheese, ham or tuna.  
 

The cost of the trip will be £11.50, which includes admission and the coach fare. Please make payment 
via the School Gateway app or online at www.schoolgateway.com by Tuesday 17th June. Please also 
ensure you tick the consent box. If you would like to pay by cash, please call into the office for a 
PayPoint voucher which can be paid in at the Whittlesey Co-op, Delph Petrol Station or Nisa (Victory 
Avenue). 
 
If any parents with an up to date DBS check are able to accompany us on the trip, then we would 
appreciate any support that can be given. Please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

    
Mrs S Bradshaw                                        Miss H Grainger  
sbradshaw@parklaneprimary.com  hgrainger@parklaneprimary.com  
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